
Please consider disclosing your pregnancy to your faculty as soon as possible, particularly where elements of your programme of study 
present a risk to the health and safety of you or your baby

At your earliest convenience, request a meeting with your Personal Tutor or other trusted member of staff to discuss the implications 
of your pregnancy for your course of study

Your Personal Tutor or chosen member of staff will consider the implications of your pregnancy for the course of study and ensure that 
any appropriate maternity (and/or risk) assessments are completed 

Please contact Academic Registry for further advice

Please confirm the your intended dates for your maternity 
leave.  Your Personal Tutor will complete an intercalation 

agreement form with support from Academic Registry

Please provide your MATB1 form to Academic Registry if 
required

Please communicate your intended dates of non-attendance. 
You must take a minimum of 2 weeks maternity leave (6 

weeks preferred).  Your Personal Tutor will stay in regular 
contact with you throughout your break

Next steps/course 
changes

Funding Queries
Accommodation 

Queries
Finance/Benefit 

Queries
Health & 

Wellbeing advice

Contact Academic 
Registry on:

AR-Academic-
Records@

edgehill.ac.uk

Contact Tuition 
Fees on:

tuitionfees@
edgehill.ac.uk 

Contact 
Accommodation 

on:

accommodation@
edgehill.ac.uk

Contact Money  
Advice Team on:

moneyadvice@
edgehill.ac.uk

Contact Health & 
Wellbeing on:

studentwellbeing
@edgehill.ac.uk

Faculties have their own tailored processes & documents (inc. maternity / risk assessments)

YES NO

Academic Registry will arrange any necessary DBS/Medical 
prior to your return

Faculties have their own tailored processes for tracking/
placement requirements etc. 

Faculties have their own tailored processes for tracking/
placement requirements etc. 

Support for you upon return to your studies

Your Personal Tutor will be able to support you fully when you return to your studies after your maternity break. If you need 
additional support, please contact the relevant department at the email addresses shown above.

Breastfeeding?  Whilst mothers may breastfeed anywhere on campus, a room can be made available on request.

Intercalating?
https://www.edgehill.ac.uk/registry/

programmes/ 

Student Union 
Advice

Contact Student 
Union Advice on:

SUADVICE@
edgehill.ac.uk

AR-Academic-Records@edgehill.ac.uk
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